2010-0478
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

2010-0478

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Metropolitan King County Council will hold a public hearing on the 10th floor of the King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington on Monday, October 11, 2010 at 1:30 p.m.  The purpose of this hearing is to consider adoption of Proposed Ordinance 2010-0478 relating to changing the rate of the excise tax on switched access lines and radio access lines in King County for the continued operations of an enhanced 911 emergency telephone system.

SUMMARY

Proposed Ordinance 2010-0478 would increase the monthly excise tax collected on each telephone line in the county to pay for legally required Enhanced-911 service. The proposed ordinance would raise the excise tax rate for wireline and wireless telephone service from $0.50 to $0.70 per month per telephone line.  It would apply the excise tax rate for voice over internet protocol (VoIP) telephone service also at $0.70 per month per VoIP telephone line.  


A copy of Proposed Ordinance 2010-0478 will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room W1039, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104.  It is available on the Internet at www.kingcounty.gov/council/ clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx

Dated at Seattle, Washington, this 29th day of September 2010.
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

Anne Noris

Clerk of the Council

